Posted by Andy on Fanda Eagles, Feb 4.2011:

This update from NTM was sent to NTM members and former Fanda students and parents today:
This week NTM finalized the model for future child abuse investigations, which will be carried out
independently of NTM. Also this week, NTM signed an independent contractor to coordinate the

investigation process. There will be more details about this next week.
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